
May 10,2005

VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL AND U. S. MAIL

Filing Center
Oregon Public Utility Commission
PO Box 2148
Salem, OR 97308-2148

Re: UM 1201

Dear Sir/Madam:

The purpose of this letter is to withdraw the filing of ATL Communications
(ATL) for designation as Eligible Telecommunications Carrier (ETC) status in the
Oregon.

ATL may consider filing a new application at a later date if circumstances change.

Thank you for your consideration of this request.

Sincerely,

Aelea Christofferson

AC/eas


